
If you have a neighbor who is interesting in moving the marks, please let 
Marilyn know -  munderwo@omsoft.com where you would like it moved. As 
I understand, we will be personally responsible to pay for the moved 
spaces. If you have a neighbor who would like to have it moved and you 
don't think they will see this message, please let them know. 
Angela Willson 
 
Email dated December 19th, 2018 
Marilyn – 
  
The City’s Transportation Crew will be refreshing the N Permit spaces in 
ONDNA next week.  You had indicated some residents were interested 
in relocating the space associated with their house.  I have asked for an 
estimate of the additional cost to relocate the striping (cost to eradicate 
the existing striping) and have a preliminary cost of about $250. 
  
If you can let me know which residents are interested in having the 
space relocated, we will need to get the list this week with a 
recommendation of where they want it relocated to and consent to 
paying the cost for the additional work.  If we receive no requests for 
changes, we will restripe all N spaces in their existing location. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Respectfully, Bob 
  
Robert A. Clarke, P.E., M. ASCE 
Public Works Director 
City of Davis 
23 Russell Blvd. 
Davis, CA 95616 
(530) 757-5686 
bclarke@cityofdavis.org 
  


